
Request for Proposal 

  

Tuberculosis Research in Nigeria 

  

RFP: Knowledge, Attitude and practice of people towards Tuberculosis in Nigeria 

  

Issue date: 24th August, 2012 

  

Closing date: 4th September, 2012 

  

Association for Reproductive and Family Health (ARFH), a principal recipient to the Global Fund round 9 

Tuberculosis grant in collaboration with National TB and Leprosy Control Programme (NTBLCP) is hereby seeking 

for qualified research consultants or organizations to conduct both quantitative and qualitative research to determine 

the level of knowledge, attitude and practices (KAP) of people towards Tuberculosis in Nigeria. 

  

Interested candidate who wishes to respond to this solicitation should please visit: www.arfh-ng.org//TBKAP_ 

survey2012 to download the RFP. Further clarifications and questions should be directed to Abiodun Hassan 

at evaluations@arfh-ng.org. Please include subject line in your e-mail as “Tuberculosis Research in Nigeria”. 
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